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June 24, 2024
	
Dear Families,  

It is hard to believe it is the last week of school! We are looking forward to welcoming our Grade 6 students to ADMS in the fall. We have some great things planned and look forward to learning together! As we head into the summer break, we wanted to provide some key information about the 2024-2025 school year start up for your planning: 

· A reminder that as we are changing information systems as a division, you will not have access to the portal after June 28th. Class placements for next year for students moving into Grade 6 are on the Grade 5 report card. A reminder also that we are not able to accommodate any class changes.  

· We will again be welcoming all families into ADMS the day before school for School Year’s Eve! On September 3rd, students (and families) can drop in between 3 and 5pm to visit homeroom classrooms, say hello to your homeroom teacher, and drop off supplies prior to the first day of school. 

· Supply Lists for 2024-2025 are posted on the website 2024-2025 School Supply List.

· First Day of School on September 4th will be a staggered start so that each grade level has time to get settled into the building.  
· Grade 6’s start at 8:35 am
· Grade 7’s start at 10:30 am
· Grade 8’s start at 12:20 pm (after lunch) 
September 5th will be a regular school day. All students enter at 8:35 am and the school day ends at 3:10 pm for all students. 

We wish all our families a relaxing summer and look forward to welcoming our incoming Grade 6 students in the fall! Please check our website in August for additional updates.

Sincerely,  

Cara Colorado, Principal ADMS 
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